
Royal Mail welcomes Ofcom review but reform is urgentlyRoyal Mail welcomes Ofcom review but reform is urgentlyRoyal Mail welcomes Ofcom review but reform is urgentlyRoyal Mail welcomes Ofcom review but reform is urgently
neededneededneededneeded
24-01-2024

Martin Seidenberg, Group Chief Executive Officer, said: â€œOfcom’s report demonstrates that
reform is urgently needed to protect the future of the one-price-goes-anywhere Universal
Service. We are doing everything in our power to transform, but it is not sustainable to
maintain a network built for 20 billion letters when we are now only delivering seven billion.

“We have been calling on Government and
Ofcom to tackle this issue for four years, and
the lack of action means that we are now
facing a much more serious situation.

“Whilst other countries have grasped the
opportunity to change, the UK is being left
behind. There has been a lot of discussion
about dropping Saturday letter deliveries in
the UK, but as other countries have shown,

there are a range of options to consider.

“A modern and sustainable postal service is
crucial for our people, our company and the
customers we serve. We want to engage with
all stakeholders as part of the process to find
an outcome that will allow us to compete and
adapt to today’s realities.”
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